
 
 
 

 
 

“There’s an empty space on the lot” 
 

We miss you! 
      
I have been informed that your GWRRA Membership has lapsed! 
 
Perhaps you simply forgot to renew, sold your Gold Wing or Valkyrie, or have found no 
purpose in having a membership.  
 
Whatever your reason, can I ask that you give me a phone call or drop me an email and let me 
know if there is something GWRRA did to make you not renew your membership? 
 
Your feedback and friendship is very important to us. 
 
If everything is ok and you just got busy and plan to renew, drop me an email or phone call on 
that too. Either way, I’d still love to hear from you! 
 
     Don Engle  

Membership Enhancement Director  
and Motor Awareness Director  
PA Chapter B  
T: 717-627-0307 
C: 717-587-5252 
dfengle@dejazzd.com        

 www.pa-chapterb.com 
 


